
Candidates for a centre-left Conference Arrangements Committee

Dear Secretary,

 

Conference Arrangements Committee (Constituency Section) – Election 2015

I am writing to your constituency to ask you to consider nominating Katy Clark MP 

and Jon Lansman for the Conference Arrangements Committee.

Attached to this email here are letters from Katy and Jon that should assist your 

CLP consider this issue.

The closing date for nominations is Wednesday 10th June and every CLP is 

entitled to make up to two nominations. (An email from the Labour Party 

Constitutional Unit on 16 February clarified that CLPs can make two nominations.)

The election is by one-member-one-vote with ballot papers due to go to all 

members early in July (closing date of ballot 29 July).

Yours,

Russell Cartwright

Secretary, Centre-Left Grassroots Alliance

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/33737602e73ac3d6f7a002e1b/files/Jon_Lansman_CAC_nomination_request.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/33737602e73ac3d6f7a002e1b/files/Katy_Clark_CAC_nomination_request.pdf

